



Love, Connect and Serve on the Journey with Christ

sundays at 8:15, 9:45, 11:15 am

april 21, 2019

crossroadsefc.com



**WE'RE SO GLAD YOU'RE HERE!** Thanks for joining us today! We don't want to miss the opportunity of connecting with you. So, whether you are visiting for the first time or are a regular attendee please take a moment to fill out the *Connection Card* in the seat pocket in front of you. Please return it to the seat pocket or leave it on your seat.

If you would like to give toward the ministries of Crossroads Church, please place your gift in one of the Tithes and Offerings Boxes located at each Worship Center exit. Online giving is also available on our website at www.crossroadsefc.com

**Looking for more information?** If you'd like to learn more about something you heard during Crossroads announcements regarding upcoming events or the ministries at Crossroads, please visit our Welcome Center Kiosk located in the Connection Area or visit our website at www.crossroadsefc.com.

### We wanted you to know that...

- Assisted hearing devices are available during our services at the Welcome Kiosk.
- Once a worship service has begun, we ask that all entering and exiting the Worship Center use the east or west doors (not the center, please).
- Misplaced something? If so, please check the Welcome Kiosk for lost & found items.

In order to make our services available online as well as in other locations, and for marketing purposes, photography and video recordings may take place while you're here at Crossroads. Your presence signifies your consent for Crossroads Church to use your image. Thank you for your cooperation.

### missions moment

Crossroads Church has partnered with **Overseas Instruction In Counseling (OIC)** for several years. This ministry and the people that are so integral to it — Wayne and Susie Vanderwier — are our missions focus this month. Further, we have the privilege of having the Vanderwiers with us next week to bring us up to date on their world ministry.

Paul states in a letter to believers in Colosse, "Pray also for us". This could very well be the request of the Vanderwier's as they seek to create local-to-global partnerships by conducting Biblical Counseling Conferences. The Vanderwier's do indeed span the globe as they provide leadership in the skills of Biblical sufficiency-based and compassionate Biblical soul care. They are grateful for the grace of God that relentlessly is present in their lives as they travel, organize and train Biblical counseling Trainers. This is a challenging, yet fulfilling ministry as they travel globally, humbled by the fact that the Lord has chosen them to help fulfill this need.

Increase your awareness of what God is doing among the nations of the World by signing up for the Vanderweir's newsletter and then continue praying for them. We look forward to having them with us next Sunday.

### announcements

- Crossroads would like to welcome Cassandra Buckland and Deb Bowers as new members to the church family. Welcome!
- If you have been attending Crossroads for a few weeks or for the past few months, then we invite you to attend our upcoming Newcomer's Luncheon! The luncheon is a way to learn more about Crossroads, meet some of the staff and learn how to become more connected! The free luncheon will be on Sunday, May 5<sup>th</sup>, after the third service in the Station. Register to attend on your Connection Card! April 28<sup>th</sup> is the last day to register.
- Operation Christmas Child Celebration Event Follow Up: We've posted a video of our guest speaker, Bonny Kibukka, who was a shoebox recipient to our website. You'll want to take some time to watch this video and hear how receiving a simple shoebox impacted his life! Go to crossroadsefc.com to watch!
- Crossroads Church will be having a **Parent/Child Dedication** on May 12<sup>th</sup>. If you would be interested in having your child dedicated on that day, there will a class for parents to attend during third service on April 28<sup>th</sup>. You may indicate your interest by filling out the form found in your bulletin this morning or by visiting Children's Check-in Kiosks or in the Nursery. This dedication is not limited to infants. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our nursery coordinator, Krystalyn Mondy, at kmondy@crossroads-efc.org or our Children's Ministry Director, Ron Tefft, at rtefft@crossroads-efc.org. \*Today is the last day to sign up.
- Don't Miss Love Week 2019! Love Week is when our entire church intentionally serves our neighborhoods and communities and we want you to participate! Check out the Love Week 2019 webpage at crossroadsefc.com to learn more about this all-church event! Love Week will take place July 6<sup>th</sup> 14<sup>th</sup>. Please make sure you put this in your calendars now so you are in town and able to participate! Contact = Impact!
- Join us on Saturday, May 4<sup>th</sup>, at 9:00 am at the Lions Club Shelter in Centennial Park as we partner with **World Vision** in this world-wide 6k event to bring clean water to children in developing countries. Please register using this direct link to the Plymouth site: <a href="https://www.teamworldvision.org/team/11324">www.teamworldvision.org/team/11324</a>. Registration is \$50 for adults and \$25 for those 18 and under. So grab your small group, neighbors and friends and walk together, laugh together and change the world together. For every 2 adults that register, their kids 18 and younger can register for free!!! Just e-mail Diane Anderson at <a href="mailto:dianeandersonrentals@gmail">dianeandersonrentals@gmail</a> for the code. April 28<sup>th</sup> is the last day to register.
- SpringHill Day Camp is an experience your kids will never forget! SpringHill provides and runs the complete camp experience which includes fun activities, Bible-based curriculum, and highly-trained camp counselors. Day Camp activities are hosted on-site so your child will never leave the premises. Find out more about SpringHill as well as volunteer opportunities by visiting the SpringHill table in the Connection Area today! Register for camp at www.springhillcamps.com.

# sermon notes

### connect with us...

Crossroads Church 1650 N. Oak Dr. Plymouth, IN 46563 **P** 574.935.3833

**F** 574.935.4584

crossroadsefc.com





# connection card

$\square$ 1st time guest $\square$ 2nd time guest $\square$ Visiting family/friends	☐ Regular Attendee/Member			
Name(s)	*If you are visiting for the first time or are a regular			
Email	attendee please take a moment to fill out this			
Home Address				
City/State/Zip	Data			
Cell (His/Her)	I heard about Crossroads			
Phone	Harris III			
Please update my information				
<b>RSVP</b> : I/we plan to attend the Newcomers	Luncheon on May 5 <sup>th</sup> ,			
there will be # attending: (names)				

Today my next step is to:

Receive Christ as my personal Lord & Savior (Rom 3:23; 5:8; 6:23; 10:9 10; Eph. 2:8-10)

)	In response :	to to	oday'	s me	ssage, I	р	lan	to:

### Please send info or contact me about:

- ☐ Becoming a follower of Jesus Christ
- □ How to get connected with people at Crossroads
- ☐ Baptism Going public with my faith
- Become a member of Crossroads
- Being counselled through Crossroads
- ☐ Crossroads Connecting Online (CCO)
- Being added as a Prayer Warrior
- □ Serving opportunities at Crossroads

### Comments, Prayer Requests:

Please								
icasc	piace	соппр	ıcıcu	cara	 Juli	POCING	 Halli	y o a

All prayer requests are shared with our prayer warrior group. 

☐ Confidential for Pastoral Staff and Elders only



We will be having a time of Parent-Child Dedication on May 12<sup>th</sup>. This is an opportunity for parents to publicly dedicate their child(ren) to the Lord, ask for support from the Church body, and for the body to commit to that support.

If you are interested in participating in the dedication, please fill out the form below and place it in one of the Tithe and Offering boxes located in the Worship Center.

We ask that all parents attend a dedication class which will be held on April  $28^{\rm th}$  during the  $3^{\rm rd}$  service. If you have already attended this class, please indicate that below.

### Parent-Child'Dedication

Parent Name(s):
Best Contact:
Child(ren) Name(s):
Yes, we would like to participate
Yes, we will attend the class on the $28^{ m th}$ of April
We are unable to attend the class on the $28^{ ext{th}}$ of April
We have already taken the class
* Service you prefer to attend on day of event (1st, 2nd or 3



## Pray Like Jesus Event Card

### Week 1: April 21-27

- Sermon Text Luke 23:32-49; Matt.27:45-54
- Prayer Guide

### Week 2: April 28 – May 4

- Sermon Text Matthew 6:5-15
- Prayer Guide
- Prayer Walk May 2
  - o Plymouth (12 noon) meet at the public parking lot on Laporte St.
  - Culver (12 noon) meet at Culver High School

### Week 3: May 5-11

- Sermon Text John 17:1-19
- Prayer Guide

### Week 4: May 12-18

- Sermon Text John 17:20-26
- Prayer Guide

### Week 5: May 19-25

- Sermon Text Matt 26:36-46; Luke 22:39-46
- Prayer Guide
- Prayer Week (6:30-7:00am) meet at Crossroads Plymouth each morning Monday – Friday.

### Week 6: May 26 - June 1

- Sermon Text John 6:11; John 11:38-44
- Crossroads One Prayer and Worship Service – May 26 @ 10:00am
  - @ Culver Elementary School 401 School St
- Prayer Guide

